
From: Schopieray, Christine
To: Beattie, Kelly
Subject: FW: Disability Commission
Date: Friday, February 16, 2018 8:58:10 AM

Hi Kelly,
Please see below

Christine Schopieray
Executive Administrative Assistant
Mayor's Office
City of Ann Arbor
734-794-6161 ext. 41602

-----Original Message-----
From: Schopieray, Christine
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 8:52 AM
To: Morrow, Matt <MMorrow@a2gov.org>; Bowden, Anissa <ABowden@a2gov.org>; CityClerk
<CityClerk@a2gov.org>
Subject: FW: Disability Commission

Good morning,
Please see the resignation email below for Patti Smith of the Commission on Disability Issues.
Sincerely,
Christine

Christine Schopieray
Executive Administrative Assistant
Mayor's Office
City of Ann Arbor
734-794-6161 ext. 41602

Forwarded from Sally Petersen
> On Feb 15, 2018, at 5:09 PM, Patti Smith < @fastmail net> wrote:
>
> Hi Sally,
>
> As we discussed, I am going to officially step down from my commission because the meetings are at a time when
I cannot attend. Please keep me in mind for future possibilities!
>
> Thanks so much!
> Patti Smith




